
Congregational Chair’s Report – November 18, 2018 

The leadership team consists of Pastor Kate Heinzel, congregational chair Karen 

Rath, assistant congregational chair Doug Miller, and elders Bethany Spicher 

Schonberg, Joel Weidner, Rosita Derstine, and Leland Glenna.  

 

As congregational chair, this quarter I have: 

• assisted Pastor Kate Heinzel in learning the various ways that church 

business works at UMC. 

• served as a liaison between committees and the leadership team. 

• worked with the Campus Ministry Advisory Committee on finalizing the 

pastor covenant, which will be discussed and approved at the upcoming 

congregational business meeting.  

• substituted for the administrative assistant of Allegheny Mennonite 

Conference in taking minutes at the recent Faith and Life Fall Gathering 

hosted by UMC. 

• planned and led the congregational business meeting. 

 

The leadership team thanks everyone for all the ways you help to support our 

church community with your time and talents. We welcome your input and 

encourage you to contact any one of us with your suggestions or concerns. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Karen Rath, Congregational Chair 


